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GOP Weekly Radio Address: 30th Anniversary of School Choice in 

Wisconsin 

 
           

Madison...Representative John Jagler (R-Watertown) delivers this week’s GOP radio address on 

the 30th anniversary of the School Choice in Wisconsin. 

 

Every child deserves a great education in Wisconsin. I’m Representative John Jagler from 

Watertown. This National School Choice Week marks a very special anniversary in Wisconsin. 

The first school choice program in the nation began in Milwaukee thirty years ago. 

 

Vice President Mike Pence came to the Wisconsin to celebrate the milestone. In fact, he became 

the first sitting Vice President to step inside our Capitol. The program started with just seven 

schools and 300 students in Wisconsin. Three decades later, that number has grown to more 

than forty thousand students. 

 

School choice is growing because it allows parents to decide what educational situation’s right 

for their child. Each student has his or her own unique set of talents, interests & challenges. I 

will always trust parents and we will always fight for educational freedom.  

 

Audio: http://legis.wisconsin.gov/eupdates/asm63/JaglerRadioAddress_1.30.20.mp3 

 

Video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=onqcTUupSyQ&feature=youtu.be 
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